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Thank you, Mister President.

The Czech Republic aligns itself with the EU statement. 

The Czech Republic once again condemns the ongoing Russian war against Ukraine in the strongest possible terms. We reiterate our call on Russia to withdraw its military forces from Ukraine’s territory. Those responsible for the countless human rights violations and war crimes committed in Ukraine must be held to account. 
The consequences of Russia´s aggression are increasingly being felt not just in Ukraine and its immediate neighbourhood, but also in other parts of the world, for example due to the blockade of Ukrainian food exports and the resulting disruption of the global food supplies. 
In Russia, the crackdown on political opposition and its supporters, civil society organisations and independent media continues to escalate. We are concerned about restrictions of fundamental freedoms such as freedom of expression, freedom of religion or belief, as well as freedom of association and peaceful assembly. Much of the same can be said about the situation in Belarus. 

 While we remain focused on Eastern Europe  we must also not lose sight of the human rights situation in other parts of the world. 

We are worried about the continuing violations and abuses of human rights committed by the military regime in Myanmar where the situation has been extremely deteriorating since the coup. 

We reiterate our serious concern about the human rights situation in China. Continuing human rights violations of minorities, especially in Xinjiang, Tibet and Inner Mongolia, are very worrying. It is regrettable that, during her recent visit, the High Commissioner was not allowed unlimited engagement with independent voices and provided with unrestricted access to the detention centres thus preventing her from forming a full assessment of the situation. Furthermore, we look forward to the timely release of the long-awaited report on the human rights situation in Xinjiang. 
I thank you. 
